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June 18,2012

Captain Alan H. Driscoll
K9s of the WAR on TERRO\ Inc.
P.O. Box 3436
Waquoit, MA 02536

Dear Captain Driscoll:

Recently l.became aware of your organization and its mission to recognize K9's.

These dogs from the U.S. Military Department of Homeland Security and Law Enforcement
play an important role in national security and the war on terrorism.

As Sheriff of the Bristol County Sheriffls Office I am well aware ofthe contributions made by
K9's as I have had the opportunity to observe and learn from our own department K9's.

I applaud and support your efforts in this venture.

Please feel free to contact me personally if I may be of any assistance.

Sincerely,

Thomas M.
Sheriff

TMH:llr


